
EXT. 300
HOLIDAY HOURS

December 21 to 23 – 10 a.m. to 4 p.m.
December 24 – 10 a.m. to 1 p.m.

December 25 to 28 – CLOSED
December 29, 30 – 10 a.m. to 4 p.m.

December 31 – 10 a.m. to 1 p.m.
January 1 to 3 – CLOSED

LIMITED VISITING
CHRISTMAS DAY 

10 a.m. to 3 p.m.
book early!
    ~    ~
Essential Caregivers
schedule remains 
the same

**COVID TESTING 
Staff and Essential Caregivers will 

be tested weekly during the 
lockdown. Each Essential Caregiver 

will be contacted to book their 
tests. The next date for testing is 

December 29th, 2020.

VISITING DISTRICTS
Only Essential Caregivers residing 
in the North Bay Parry Sound 
District Health Unit Area will be 
allowed to visit. If you are unsure if 
you live in this district, a map is 
available at myhealthunit.ca

VISITING DECEMBER 23 – 25*
Be sure to book ahead!

705-474-4250 EXT. 300
*Note: all outings are cancelled.

DECEMBER 26 TO THE END OF LOCKDOWN
Residents may continue to have the support of an 

Essential Caregiver at their regularly scheduled time.

VISITING
RULES

• proof of a negative COVID-19 test result within two 
weeks of visit  [if not tested at Cassellholme]**

• visits will take place ONLY in Residents’ rooms
• mask must be worn over the nose and mouth at ALL 

times while at Cassellholme [no eating or drinking]
• anyone breaking the rules will not be allowed to visit

again until the Provincial lockdown ends

Between visits, or if you can’t visit, consider
sending a Send-A-Card from the website.


